

Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

PROTECT OUR RSO HOUSING; Oppose Council File #18-1245

1 message

Sarah Shoup <s shoup@icloud.com> To: Rita.Moreno@lacity.org

Sun, Nov 24, 2019 at 5:03 AM

Dear Mayor Garcetti and Councilmember O'Farrell,

Los Angeles is in a housing crisis, worsened by the many thousands of units that have become short-term rentals. After years of abuse and harm, Los Angeles's home-sharing ordinance is finally in effect.

Councilmember O'Farrell's motion weakens the ordinance and threatens residential viability by erasing the bright-line protection for rent stabilized units and seriously undermining the RSO home sharing prohibition, which is a critical pillar of the Home Sharing Ordinance.

Please reconsider this ill-advised motion and show Angelenos that we are properly represented in City Hall.

Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

Thank you

Sarah Shoup